
             
 

 
         February 5, 2016 

 
 
 
Dear Students and Parents, 
 
  The Science Fair projects are finally finished! Thanks for all of your efforts. A special 
thanks to parents for transportation, guidance, and that final push to get them finished.  Everyone 
can be proud; we are very proud of what our students have accomplished. 

The Science Fair will be held on Tuesday, February 9 from 3:00-5:30 p.m.  Attendance is 
mandatory for all seventh and eighth graders.  Please fill out the permission form below to allow 
your child to participate and to let us know who will be picking them up.    

Parents are not permitted in the cafeteria during judging.  Once the judging is complete, 
the cafeteria will be open for 30 minutes to allow parents to view projects. 

 
***Parents MUST come into the building though the main (front) entrance of Heider Hall 

and SIGN OUT the students.  In the past, we have had issues with students leaving with other 
parents and we did not know about it. ALL STUDENTS MUST BE SIGNED OUT. This is for the 
safety of the students. Students may call their parents after they have been judged. 
 
 Thanks again for everything!   
 

Mrs. Dugan, Mr. Grachek, Mrs. Eveler and Mrs. Connie Stricker 
 
 
             ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Science Fair Permission Form 

 (please print) 
 
 
My child ________________________________________________________ has permission 

to stay after school on Tuesday, February 9, 2016, for Science Fair judging.   

 

My child will be picked up after the Science Fair by  ___________________________________. 

 

OR__________________________________________. 

 

 
Parent signature __________________________   _____________ Date _________________ 


